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Henderson, Katie

From: Gilliam, Allen
Sent: Tuesday, June 26, 2012 8:15 AM
To: Henderson, Katie
Cc: Fuller, Kim
Subject: AR0034835_Mac Lean Fogg ARP001048 June 2012 Semi Annual Pretreatment Report 

Reply_20120625 AFIN 6100061 
Attachments: Semi Annual Pretreatment Report.pdf; [Untitled].pdf

Katie, 
 
Would you please make sure the below and attached gets downloaded to the e-drive for Kim (they 
just sent their chain of custody and lab results [second attachment] so I removed the request, Kim…) 
to transfer it to the g-drive? 
 
And, I’m still not getting (some) copies of correspondence sent thru Kim/John that are mailed, then 
placed on the g-drive so I never know if/when they were sent out.  Some of these are time sensitive 
so I need to know when they were mailed or if they’re held up for some reason (Nashville’s 
Pretreatment Ord’s mods revisions/recommendations, latest example). 
 
Allen g 
 
From: Gilliam, Allen  
Sent: Monday, June 25, 2012 3:26 PM 
To: sthielemier@macleanfogg.com 
Cc: 'JCorty@macleanfogg.com'; pocawater@suddenlinkmail.com; Henderson, Katie 
Subject: AR0034835_Mac Lean Fogg ARP001048 June 2012 Semi Annual Pretreatment Report Reply_20120625 AFIN 
6100061  
 

Steve, 
 
Your June 2012 semi-annual Pretreatment Report was received, reviewed, deemed complete and 
compliant with the Federal Pretreatment Regulations in 40 CFR 403, more specifically with the Metal 
Finishing limitations in 40 CFR 433.17. 
 
There is no further action deemed necessary at this time. 
 
Thank you for your timely report remaining compliant with the Federal Pretreatment Regulations and 
once again, thank you for providing the combined wastestream calculations (per 40 CFR 403.6) 
taking into account your dilution streams. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Allen Gilliam 
ADEQ State Pretreatment Coordinator 
501.682.0625 
 
ec:  William McDaniel, Pocahontas Wastewater Plant Manager 
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From: Thielemier, Steve [mailto:SThielemier@macleanfogg.com]  
Sent: Friday, June 22, 2012 11:13 AM 
To: Gilliam, Allen 
Cc: Corty, James J. 
Subject: Semi-annual report 
 
Allen this is the pretreatment report for January to June 2012 if you see any problems please let me know. 
  
Thank you Steve  
  

 
Steve Thielemier | Maintenance Supervisor 
    MacLean-ESNA 
    611 Country Club Road, Ar 72455 | (Map) 
    Office +1 870-892-4761 | 
    www.macleanfoggcs.com 


























